
 

 

Orange Regional Gallery is COVID Safe  

We are delighted to be welcoming visitors back to the Gallery in a way that is safe for everyone.  

When planning your visit please:  

 Don’t visit if you’re unwell or, if in the last 14 days, you have experienced cold or flu 
symptoms, returned from overseas or been the close contact of an identified COVID case. 

 Check the NSW Health’s list of locations where COVID cases have been. 
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/latest-news-and-updates#latest-covid-19-caselocations-in-
nsw 

 Consider downloading the COVIDSafe app. 

While visiting the Gallery or East and West Rooms please: 

 Sign in using the QR code or COVID Visitors Contact Log at the Gallery entrance 
 Use the hand-sanitiser provided. 
 Use alternative physical greetings. 
 Keep at least 1.5 metres from others. 
 Cough and sneeze into your elbow or a tissue, and put the tissue in a bin. 
 Follow the instructions of Gallery staff at all times.  

Visitors who do not comply with these conditions will not be admitted or will be asked to leave the 
Gallery to ensure the safety of all visitors and staff. 

 


